
 

  

SOUTHSIDE COMMERCIAL FRUIT TREE SCHOOL  
 

Fruit tree specialists from Virginia Tech will be extending their Fruit Tree 
School to Southside again this year:   

 Dr. Chris Bergh, Tree Fruit and Grape Entomologist 

 Dr. Sherif Sherif, Tree Fruit Horticulture Specialist 

 Dr. Doug Pfeiffer, Fruit Entomologist 

 Dr. Keith Yoder, Tree Fruit Pathologist  

 
 

Topics to Include: 

 An IPM Refresher and Recent Pest Issues in Virginia Tree Fruits  

 Spray Bulletin Update: Entomology  

 From the Vault – Pix and Issues Sent to a Tree Fruit Pathologist 

 Spray Bulletin Disease Changes Update 

 An Overview of Crop Load Management of Apples, Frost Protection 

Methods and Apple Rootstocks 

 Invasive Species: Spotted Lanternfly 

 

 
 

 DATE & TIME 

February 14, 2018 
8:00 am–12:00 pm 
Registration begins at 8:00 

 
 

COST 

$10 per person 
Includes breakfast and resources 

 
 

PRE-REGISTER 
 By February 9, 2018 to 

the Nottoway Extension 

Office at 434-645-9315 or 

hmccann@vt.edu 

All checks payable to Treasurer, 

VT.  Returned checks are subject 

to a $50 penalty. 

  

LOCATION 

Southern Piedmont AREC 
2375 Darvills Road 

Blackstone, VA 

 

 

Virginia Cooperative Extension programs and employment are open to all, regardless of age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, political affiliation, race, religion, sexual 

orientation, genetic information, veteran status, or any other basis protected by law. An equal opportunity/affirmative action employer. Issued in furtherance of Cooperative Extension work, Virginia Polytechnic 

Institute and State University, Virginia State University, and the U.S. Department of Agriculture cooperating. Edwin J. Jones, Director, Virginia Cooperative Extension, Virginia Tech, Blacksburg; M. Ray McKinnie, Interim 

Administrator, 1890 Extension Program, Virginia State University, Petersburg. If you are a person with a disability and desire any assistive services or other accommodations to participate in this activity, please contact 

Katy Overby at 434-392-4246 between business hours (9 a.m.-5 p.m.) to discuss accommodations five days prior to the events. *TDD number is (800) 828-1120. 


